
The Bald Eagle That Would Not Quit 
A short film about the rescue, two month recovery, and release of a bald eagle 
View at: www.gowildlife.org/eagle 

  

Cedar City, UT, April 10, 2017 - The Southwest Wildlife Foundation of Utah has released a 
short film titled, "The Bald Eagle That Would Not Quit".  In January of 2015, a very, very, 
sick bald eagle arrived at the rescue center.  Initially, wildlife rehabilitator, Martin Tyner, did 
not think the bird would survive.  Over nearly two months, the bald eagle continued to fight 
and, against all odds, grew stronger and healthier. 

This film features footage of examinations and feedings as the bald eagle recovers. During 
sessions with the bald eagle, Martin shares extensive information about wildlife rehabilitation 
and notes positive signs of recovery. 

Educational materials and  full transcript are available at www.gowildlife.org/eagle. 
  

About the Martin Tyner 

At age twelve, Martin Tyner started caring for the sick, injured and orphaned creatures in his home 
town of Simi Valley, CA. At age nineteen, Tyner was hired as curator of birds of prey at Busch 
Gardens, CA.  Martin Tyner is a federally licensed falconer, eagle falconer, wildlife rehabilitator, 
wildlife propagator, and wildlife and environmental educator. He has been providing wildlife and 
environmental programs throughout the western United States to schools, scouts and community 
groups for over forty years.  

About the Southwest Wildlife Foundation of Utah 

Founded in 1997 in Cedar City Utah, a 501c3 non-profit organization dedicated to wildlife rescue and 
rehabilitation, wildlife and environmental education, and the development of the Cedar Canyon 

Nature Park. 
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